
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

 

Summer Term                                            Together Everyone Achieves More   Friday 21st May, 2021. 

Events coming up! 

April 
Tues 27 to Thu 29 Parents Meetings 
May 
Wed 5 Real PE cl.2 
Tues 11 Bikeability Year 3  
Fri 14 Pyjama-rama led by Mrs 
Watkins 
Tues 18 Bikeability Year 4 
Thu 20 Under the Sea themed lunch 
w/b Mon 24 RE Week  
Half Term Mon 31 May to Fri 4 June 

June 
Thu 24 New parent talk 6PM 
Fri 25 New Reception children in 
school. 2-3 pm 
Tue 29 Cl.4 Production/Play AM/PM 
July 
Fri 2 New Reception children in 
school 2-3pm 
Fri 9 New Reception children in 
school 2-3pm 
Fri 9 Annual Reports to parents 
Tues 13 Open Evening 3.30-6PM 
Fri 16 Sports Day & picnic lunch 
Year 6 overnight ‘camp out’ in school 
Mon 19 Whole School Trip 
Tues 20 Y6 Leavers’ Assembly AM 
Tues 20 PM Yr. R vision & hearing 
Tues 20 Cl.4 Leavers’ Disco 
Wed 21 Last day of term. 
School re-opens Mon 6 Sept 2021 
 

Stars of the Week Tuesday 17/5/21 to Friday 21/5/21 

Cl.1 Finn, Olive C Cl.2 Dylan, Abbie Cl.3 Ben L, Joshie Cl.4 Imogen, 
Mae C 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for taking part in Pyjamarama 
2021. We raised £110.00 for BookTrust to 
help the  BookTrust ensure no child misses 
out on the magic of bedtime stories. The 

children enjoyed special story times with hot chocolate and 
cookies in their class bubbles. It was lovely to see them all excited 
about wearing their pyjamas in school. Many teachers, TA’s and 
midday supervisor also took part in the event. Miss Watkins 

launched our new home reading incentive: the class bedtime story 
baskets. The Friends of Wreningham School kindly funded the baskets 
and books. The children will take turns to bring the baskets home to 
share with their families at the weekends. We hope you enjoy them. 
Diana Gerald, Chief Executive, says: “Sharing stories both at school 
and at home is a fantastic way to help children build social skills 
and resilience and supports communication skills, language 
development, confidence and mental health, which is even more 
important given the difficulties of the last year”. 
BookTrust is a charity that provides BookStart packs to Norfolk 
families every year - Baby Bags distributed by Health Visitors at 
birth, Treasure Packs delivered through Early Years settings and 
Time to Read packs gifted in Reception classes.  
The BookTrust website showcases the latest children’s books to be 
published, suggests great ideas of other books to try and activities 
to keep the family busy. www.booktrust.org.uk/hometime  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for buying books from Scholastic which has raised 

£22.57 for the school to spend on books (and this was only with 7 

orders!). There will be a chance to buy books again this term. 

‘EXtra Time’ Holiday Club is Open May Half Term 

https://extrarime.schoolsbuddy.net/Account/Register 

See attached flyer. 

http://www.booktrust.org.uk/hometime
https://extrarime.schoolsbuddy.net/Account/Register

